EQUAL OPPORTUNITIES FORUM MEETING

24TH November 2004

Meeting commenced 10.00 a.m.

“              Ended 11.40 a.m.

Present:
Councillor Devine – Chair



Councillors Hunt, Macdonald, Perkins

Jim Wheelton – Salford Disabled Motorists and Access Association 

Tim Sigsworth – Director of Fund Raising and Business Development for the Lesbian and Gay Foundation (LGF)

In attendance:

Martin Smith, Mike Bleese, David Horsler, Jean Carter, Emma Middleton, Margaret Doherty – Customer & Support Services Directorate.

Tim Sigsworth was welcomed to the meeting

1.
APOLOGIES
Councillors Dobbs, Gray, Hepworth, Hinds, Humphreys, Smythe and Warmisham 

Bhupendra Mistry – Community Cohesion Manager

2.
DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST

No declarations were made

3.
MINUTES OF THE MEETING HELD ON 22ND SEPTEMBER 2004

The minutes were agreed as a true record

4.
ACTION PLAN AND MATTERS ARISING

Equalities Training

A presentation on the training programme, developed by “Equlibra” will be given to the Lead Member on 16th December 2004.

Tim Sigsworth 

He accepted the invitation to attend future meetings of the Forum. 

World Aids Day 

A verbal update was given on the arrangements being made by the council for World Aids Day 

5.
PRESENTATION – MARKETING - SIMON MALCOLM

Simon Malcolm, Director of Marketing and Communications gave a 

Presentation entitled “Delivering Differentiation In Salford”, which was well received.

6.
MENTORING FOR WOMEN – REPORT – JEAN CARTER 

A report had been circulated prior to the meeting which discussed the concept of mentoring and how it may be used to develop women within the Council.

It was resolved: THAT the report be noted and the recommendations in the report be agreed.

7. LEVEL 2 - EQUALITY STANDARD UPDATE - JEAN CARTER 

Background information on the Equality Standard was provided at the meeting.  A brief update was also given on progress being made to achieve Level 2 of the Equality Standard.


8. USE OF ADDITIONAL CAPITAL FOR BUILDING IMPROVEMENTS - DAVID HORSLER

Information was given on the proposed spending plan to improve access to buildings, using £250,000 capital set aside for this purpose.

It was resolved:  THAT the report be noted.

9. LETTER FROM IAN STEWART MP 

A hard copy of this letter outlining changes to the Civil Partnerships Bill had been circulated to Forum members prior to this meeting, for information.

10. SALFORD DIVERSITY LEADERSHIP FORUM

Documents relating to the Diversity Leadership Forum were circulated to Forum members, for information.

11. ANY OTHER BUSINESS OF AN URGENT NATURE.

11a
Commission for Equality and Human Rights

Councillor Perkins made reference to new proposals published recently by the government on the Commission for Equality and Human Rights and requested that the Council respond to this document.

11b
Councillor Devine noted it would be Martin Smith's last Forum meeting as he is due to retire in December 2004. On behalf of the Forum, Councillor Devine thanked Martin for his contribution to the work of the Forum and wished him a happy retirement.

12 DATE OF THE NEXT FORUM MEETING.

Wednesday 26th January 2005 at 10.00 am.
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